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BYFLEET PRIMARY CHRISTMAS FAYRE

30th November, 12pm - 3pm
SANTA IS COMING TO THE FAYRE!

We are delighted to confirm that Santa will be visiting the Grotto again this year during our Christmas Fayre.

Slots to see Santa will be booked on the day, so please come and visit the Grotto waiting room, as soon as you arrive, to pre-book your time to visit Santa. Groups of 4/5 children will be seen together. 

We will have a waiting room for those wishing to sit and wait for their slot, which we hope will help to save congestion in the corridor. Christmas colouring  and games will keep the children amused while they wait. Alternatively, there will be lots of other stalls and activities to visit around the school while you wait for your turn. 
The cost of meeting with Santa is £2.50 per child.  This includes a gift from Santa.

MUFTI DAY – Friday 29th November

Children can come to school in their own clothes this day and we would kindly ask for a donation for the school fayre, as follows:

· A bottle for the tombola

· A Pot of Gold

Pots of Gold have been very popular over the last 2 years.  Next week we will be sending home a small Christmas bag and we would ask if you could please fill these with little sweets & treats. These do not have to be expensive for example; haribo, bubbles, colouring pencils etc. Please return the bags to the office on Friday 29th November, together with your bottle.

The children really enjoy having a go on the stall, for a chance to win a Pot of Gold! 

We look forward to seeing you all there.

Many thanks 

BPS Friends Committee
